
 

 

 

Non-perishable food items now permitted. 

It is now acceptable to bring non-perishable into the home for residents. The items must 

arrive in a clear bag, sealed, and labelled for the resident – name and unit.  Item(s) can 

be brought to the facility and placed in the vestibule, where our reception staff will then 

retrieve the bag and place it into a bin.  

The items will be kept for 72 hours prior to distributing it to the resident – PLEASE NO 

PERISHABLE ITEMS.  Clothing is to be kept separate as this will go directly to the laundry 

department, kept for 72 hours, and labelled and washed before taken to the resident. 

Items can be dropped off between 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. during the week and 11:00 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on weekends.  

 

Posted July 21, 2020 

 


